
 

 

Overseeing the Organization and Progress of Exams 

Under continuous monitoring of the educational process at the 

College of Education the Dean Dr. Abdallah bin Khlifa Suwaiket had 

a field tour on Saturday  , 20/61/6141 AH to oversee the progress of 

the first term exams in the academic year 1433/1434 AH  .  

The Dean was accompanied by the Vice Dean of Studies and 

Development, Dr. Rashid bin Hamoud Thunayan and Vice Dean for 

Academic Affairs Prof. Jabor bin Azaviha Elfahhem and the Vice 

Dean for Administrative Affairs Prof. Nasser bin Othman Al-

Othman. 

 

This comes in the context of careful field follow-up for all that is 

offered to the college students, and for the availability of the 

conditions which would help students take their exams with ease, in 

addition to the efforts made to overcome all the difficulties that may 

hinder the progress of their exams by taking advantage of 

their   university facilities (represented in the College of Education in 

Zulfi), the college material and moral capabilities, and its potential 

human resources 

 

 

 


